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Specific Request:

Reevaluate the need for additional resources in the flight software development area.

Supporting Rational:

Based on the upper level estimate of 300K lines of code for the flight software and the current support level of 5.5 FTEs it appears that the development pace will be comparable to the intensive effort on the balloon flight.  With the added testing requirements for flight software the schedule could be very difficult to meet.

Response:

We have completed the evaluation and agree that additional personnel are called for.

Accordingly, we have added two full-time software engineers to the staff.  In addition, we are continuing to evaluate software development performance with a view toward adding additional staff.

